
Lake  Tahoe  Restoration  Act
moves out of committee
By KRNV-TV

WASHINGTON – Sen. Harry Reid today hailed passage of the Lake
Tahoe  Restoration  Act  of  2011  out  of  the  Environment  and
Public Works Committee.

The  act,  which  Reid  sponsored  in  2009,  would  restore  and
protect the ecological integrity of Lake Tahoe and the Tahoe
Basin. This year, the Nevada Democrat is co-sponsoring the
bill with California Sens. Dianne Feinstein and Barbara Boxer.
The  LTRA  will  protect  Lake  Tahoe’s  exceptional  natural
resources and ensure that the area remains a premier tourist
destination.

The Lake Tahoe
Restoration
Act  would
bring  millions
of  dollars  to
the  basin.
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“We must take every step possible to protect the international
treasure  that  is  Lake  Tahoe,”  Reid  said.  “Over  the  past
decade, we’ve made progress by reversing the declining water
clarity of Lake Tahoe, but we cannot let up. This legislation
will protect Lake Tahoe’s unique ecosystem and ensure that it
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remains a top-notch tourist destination for years to come. I
look forward to taking the next step that will boost our
economy and improve our environment.”

The  Lake  Tahoe  Restoration  Act  builds  on  successful
restoration  work  already  happening  in  the  Tahoe  Basin  by
authorizing  $415  million  over  ten  years  to  improve  water
clarity,  reduce  the  threat  of  wildfire,  and  restore  the
natural  landscape.  The  LTRA  would  specifically  fund  high-
priority  projects  focused  on  aquatic  invasive  species
prevention,  storm  water  management,  watershed  restoration,
Lahontan cutthroat trout reintroduction, and hazardous fuels
reduction.
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